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10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SWI1A 2AA
From the Private Secretary

27 April 1990

Mr. Mandela

I have had a word with the Prime Minister about
Mr. Mandela's visit. She has decided she would like to err if
anything on the side of generosity and invite him to a talk
followed by a working lunch. She would envisage this taking
place on Wednesday 4 July, with the talk at 1200 hours and
lunch at 1300. She would much prefer participation to be very
restricted indeed: ideally Mr. Mandela plus one.

I should be grateful if this proposal could now be put to
Mr. Mandela.

J.S. Wall, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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